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July 18 2009 

Moss Street Paint In 
 
 

 
 
Maarten was at the Moss Street Paint-In Saturday July 18th, 2009 on Moss St. at Dallas Rd. It was a 
beautiful day to enjoy the creations of all so many artists, Maarten and Nadina entertained visitors with 
the engaging descriptions of sculpture techniques and styles. See some of the pictures below. 
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See You Next Year 
 

 
 
You Can find more about the Moss Street Paint-In from their web site: 
http://aggv.bc.ca/Moss+Street.aspx  

http://aggv.bc.ca/Moss+Street.aspx�

